
 
 

The California High-Speed Rail Authority (Authority) is notifying you that the date for the Authority’s Board 
Meeting originally scheduled for April 20 and April 21, 2022, has been changed to April 27 and April 28, 2022. 
The Authority’s Board of Directors will hold this two-day meeting to consider whether to certify the San Jose to 
Merced Project Section Final EIR/EIS and approve the Preferred Alternative, pursuant to CEQA. The Authority’s 
Board of Directors, in the Authority’s role as NEPA lead agency, will also consider whether to direct the 
Authority’s Chief Executive Officer to issue a Record of Decision for the San Jose to Merced Project Section 
selecting the Preferred Alternative. Documents, materials, and any updates supporting the Authority Board of 
Directors’ proposed actions will be available prior to the meeting on the Board’s web page at 
https://hsr.ca.gov/about/board-of-directors/schedule/. The Final EIR/EIS is available electronically on the 
Authority’s website (www.hsr.ca.gov).  Si necesita ayuda para traducir o interpretar esta carta, hay personal que 
habla español está disponible para ayudarle. Sírvase llamar al (800) 455-8166. 果您需要有人幫助您翻譯

或口譯本信函，會說中文的工作人員將會幫助您。請撥打 (800) 455-8166。Nếu bạn cần trợ giúp 
phiên dịch hoặc diễn giải bức thư này, nhân viên nói tiếng Việt sẽ có sẵn để hỗ trợ bạn. Vui lòng gọi (800) 
455-8166. 
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PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE TO AUTHORITY BOARD MEETING DATE 
The Authority Board Meeting will now be held on April 27 and April 28, 2022. For more information, 

meeting location, and format, visit the Authority website (www.hsr.ca.gov) or call (800) 455-8166. 
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